The Grapevine Newsletter St. Paul Church, Genesee Depot

Thursday, July 24, 2025



I am the vine; you are the branches. If you remain in me and I in you, you will bear much fruit. --John 15:5



262-968-3865

Faith Formation registration for is now open!

We invite all families to enroll their kids in this year's program as we grow together in faith and community. Don't wait—register today and help your child deepen their relationship with God!



Visit our website's Faith Formation pages for more info.

What's New



AT ST. PAUL, YOUR GENEROSITY SUPPORTS HEAVENLY BABIES, A YEAR-ROUND MINISTRY PROVIDING INFANT ESSENTIALS TO 12 LOCAL VENUES.

WE DELIVER UP TO 50 BAGS EACH MONTH—

WE DELIVERED 750 BAGS LAST YEAR!

We're in need of gently used or new items for ages 0-6 months,

including:

- Light and heavy sleepers
- · Onesies and outfits
- · Socks and infant hats
- · Bibs and burp cloths
- · Receiving blankets and afghans
- · Sweaters and jackets
- · Small stuffed animals
- · Infant toys
- Board books



DONATIONS CAN BE DROPPED OFF IN THE COAT CLOSET OFF THE CHURCH GATHERING SPACE.

THANK YOU FOR SHARING CHRIST'S LOVE—ONE BABY AT A TIME!





Parking Lot Progress at St. Paul!



Thanks to your support of the LOA Capital Campaign, the St. Paul parking lot is being newly paved — with work expected to be completed by the end of the month! Your donations are making visible improvements possible. *Thank you for helping us build a better parish!*

Top Ten Reasons



TO JOIN WALKING WITH PURPOSE

at ST. BRUNO

- Walking with Purpose (WWP) is a Catholic Bible study for women.
- WWP fits into your busy schedule.
- No prior Scripture knowledge is required.
- WWP is a no-judgment zone. We welcome anyone who is interested in studying God's Word.
- We offer "rolling admission." Visit and join anytime.
- Meet new women for fellowship and connection.
- Be better prepared to share the Biblical principles of our faith.
- 3 There is no actual walking involved.
- We share our everyday challenges in an atmosphere of honesty and authenticity and accept one another for who we are: beloved daughters of God.

and the Number 1 reason to join WWP:

Jesus wants your friendship
and your focus on Him this year.

For more information, contact: Nancy Boerger nboerger@stpaulgenesee.net





UPDATE: The Millions of Monicas prayer group will be on a break for the month of August and will resume on September 15 at 6:30pm at St.

Paul.

What's New



The Archdiocese of Milwaukee has designated local sites as places of pilgrimage for the 2025 Jubilee Year of Hope.

We are invited in a very special way to encounter God's love and mercy through a pilgrimage. To learn more about pilgrimage locations and how to participate, <u>click HERE</u>. Next pilgrimage is JULY 24!

is excited to be a
sponsor of this year's
Hartland Kids Day on
Wednesday, July 30—
and we'd love for you to
stop by the St. Bruno
Parish School booth!

It's going to be a fantastic day full of fun for families — games, activities, treats, and tons of community spirit!

Come say hi, grab a freebie, and learn more about what's happening at St. Bruno!





Make sure you follow St.
Paul Church on <u>Facebook</u> to receive the latest news and information!